
Greetings Wildcat Families: 

As we approach the end of the calendar year, I want to wish each of you a joyful and restful winter 

break. It's a time to recharge, spend quality moments with loved ones, and reflect on the 

accomplishments of the past year.  

This is a great time to both reflect on the past semester and look ahead to the upcoming semester. I am 

proud of the many successes our Wildcats have achieved across campus both inside and outside of the 

classroom, and I am excited to see what our Wildcats will achieve in the new year.  

On behalf of the staff and faculty here at The Glen, we look forward to welcoming our students back on 

January 6, 2025. Thank you for your ongoing support, and we wish you and your families a wonderful 

holiday season. 

Dr. Norris 

#StrongerTogether 

 

 

 


